
 
 
 

 
Jubilee Afternoon Tea 

Next week we will be inviting all parents and carers to celebrate the Queen’s 
Platinum Jubilee with us at school. Children have been preparing their own 
Queen Elizabeth themed bunting and look forward to sharing some sweet 

treats with you outside on our playground!  

Please check your child’s event date below: 

Tuesday 17th May 2:30-3:30 KS1 Jubilee Afternoon Tea 

Wednesday 18th May 2:30-3:30 EYFS Jubilee Afternoon Tea 

Thursday 19th May 2:30-3:30 KS2 Jubilee Afternoon Tea 

Our wonderful PTFA will be selling cakes, teas and coffees but please feel free 
to bring along some of our own nut-free snacks to share. 

We invite you to bring your own picnic blankets, bubbles and garden 
games to play with the children! 

Please be aware that this event will be weather dependant- so we have our 
fingers crossed for more sunny days next week! 

We hope to see you there! 

The Gosforth Park team 

 

 


